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              The large generating equipment inside the plant. The Patchogue Electric Light Company was sold in
April 1925 for $1,100,000 to the Associated Gas and Electric Company, which took control, but the
plant kept operating under the name Patchogue Electric Light Company, or Pelco, as it was commonly
known. In 1964 the Long Island Lighting Company added Pelco to its system.

  For many years Pelco’s
offices were located on
South Ocean Avenue, next
to the Union Savings Bank.
These facilities were
becoming too small as the
company grew. In 1951
new office and service
facilities for the company
were constructed on the
southeast corner of East
Main Street and Conklin
Avenue. This is the show
room.




